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Lodge Advisers Minute
  

Brothers,

  

As  our year comes to an end and we start a new journey with the new Lodge  Officers, I would
like to publicly thank Christian Mickelsen and all the  other Lodge officers this year for the
outstanding job they have done.   We have been able to achieve many of the goals that we
made a year ago.    The Lodge is getting stronger and stronger with each event and each  new
member.  It is not to late to sign up for the premier Youth  Leadership Course that we call Coup
Trail.  The deadline to register is  June 17th.  The course will be held from June 24 thru 29. 
Check out the link above to find out more information.

  

I am looking forward to another great year in the Lodge. 

  

 “Stand Strong”

  

Yours in Brotherhood,

  

Cal Condie

  

Lodge Adviser
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